Subject: Clarification about webinar participation
Posted by Erica-DHS on Mon, 11 May 2015 14:37:43 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello weighting enthusiasts!

Several of you have emailed me about how to participate on June 3rd. To clarify, the link we have
posted is the correct link for participation in the webinar, but that room will not be open until June
3rd. On June 3rd you will just need to click the link and sign in with your email address- no
password is required.

Thanks,

Erica
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